
                                                                                                                                                Date: 21st-26th March, 22 

Weekly Report from Kalimpong Animal Shelter  

 

It is spring here and the animals are doing great.  The work at Kalimpong Animal Shelter is carried out 

well, from treatment to ample surgeries, spaying and neutering. The dogs are relieved a little from viral 

diseases although due to change in weather with the ongoing spring, the dogs are suffering from 

common cold and flu, and a fewer Parvo cases are detected etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The team will be carrying out rescue operations next week. The team has been informed of female dogs 

carrying litters at Jubilee High School and that the dogs have taken shelter inside the school premises. So 

the KAS team is requested to rescue these dogs for spaying. Whereas, the puppies will be sheltered at 

KAS until they will find a loving home.  



 

Animal Birth Control camps are also being held from 

time to time. An ABC village camp was held at Pedong 

this week, where ample spaying was conducted by the 

KAS team. 

 

 

 

 

 

It was mainly a follow-up camp.  

Some of the kittens are getting ready for adoption. These kittens were surrendered along with their 

mother one and a half months ago. Ms. Anu has been taking good care of these kittens and nurturing 

them so well.  

 

 

 

 Oftentimes, KAS has visitors coming to treat the shelter dogs and it makes our dogs really happy.  

 

Thank you very much for your support 


